REDFLEX
TRAFFIC SYSTEMS
Redflex Traffic Systems Inc.

23751 N. 23" Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85085-1854

September 27, 2012

City of Los Alamitos

Attn: Cassandra Palmer

Support Services Manager

Los Alamitos Police Department
3201 Katella Avenue

Los Alamitos, CA 90720

Re: CPI Increase

Dear Cassandra,

This is to inform you that effective September 1, 2012 Redflex Traffic Systems will
exercise it’s contractual right to increase its fee based on the US Department of Labor’s
Consumer Price Index. The amount of the increase will be 1.69% and will be added to
September’s invoice. The new pricing per Approach will be $ 4,576.00.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me or your Account
Representative.

Cordially,

§ 3l Aok
Bob Hickman
Account Manager, Southern California

Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc.




